
 

 

 

 
 
 
September 13, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
Brass Castle and Port Colden Schools have been experiencing issues with bees near the playgrounds and certain building 
exits.  The District has contacted its pest management contractor and they are working to resolve the issue.   To that 
end, the pest management company may need to spray these areas to ensure a safe area for students to play outside.   
If the pest management company needs to spray for bees, signs will be posted and the playground area will be 
temporarily closed off to students and community members.      
 
In the interim, students will have inside recess to ensure their safety.    We hope to have the situation resolved by 
Monday.    
 
If you have any questions regarding the potential spraying for bees, please contact Michael Angeloni, Facilities 
Coordinator at mangeloni@washtwpsd.org or 908-689-1119 x 1608.    
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Keith T. Neuhs 
Superintendent 
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